To: Bay Area UASI Approval Authority

From: Matt Devine, Interim Securing the Cities Program Manager

Date: September 14, 2023

Re: Item 4a: Grant Funded Program Updates — SF Bay Area Securing the Cities

Staff Recommendation:

Information only

Action or Discussion Item:

Discussion only

Summary
The SF Bay Area Securing the Cities Program has been funded by several STC grants.

Securing the Cities (STC)

Grant Year: 19,20,21,22,23
Performance Period: 3/4/20-10/30/29
Amount Awarded: $8,115,800
Amount Expended to Date: $4,595,877
Current Balance: $3,519,923

Project Accomplishments:

The General Manager and myself attended STC Senior Executive Meeting in
Washington D.C. to receive threat briefings, collaborate with partner agencies,
understand best practices and develop capabilities.

Presented at the National Homeland Security Conference in Chicago on “Leveraging
Left and Right of Boom Grant Streams.”

Delivered Maritime PRND PER-350 to maritime public safety partners.

Scheduled PRNDS in San Francisco and Washoe County.

Continuing to take delivery of STE RadPak Max backpacks to be distributed to
Principal Partner agencies.

Continuing to develop draft modifications to PMO documents based upon Semi-Annual
STC meeting information and Tabletop AAR.

Conducted concepts and operations meeting for spring 2024 full scale exercise in Santa
Clara County at Levi Stadium.

Maintain outreach efforts to partner jurisdictions and equipment support.

Pursuing certification and CWMD compliant policies towards a mission capable self-
sufficient program.
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